From: Burrows, Vanessa

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 5:52 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Your interpretation of CDPH gift ban policy

Steve,

I returned last night from the NACCHO (National Association of City & County Health Officials) public health law work group meeting in Dallas, Texas, at the Omni Hotel. I was there from Monday afternoon until Tuesday night for a meeting with my counterparts - public health law attorneys from other cities and counties. The trip was paid for by NACCHO through funding that I believe came from the CDC.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,

Vanessa

Vanessa Burrows

Attorney/HIPAA Privacy Officer

Chicago Department of Public Health
